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Good Morning, 
 
There is a typo in the body of my previous email notifying respondents of a 
solicitation. 

 
Responses are due no later than April 28, 2023, 2:00 PM CT. 

 

Thank you,  

J. Reese Miller, CTCM, CTCD 
Contract Manager 
Operations: Railroad Commission of Texas 
 512.463.6752 
 reese.miller@rrc.texas.gov 
Take our Customer Service Survey 

 
 
 
 

From: Mandy Hayden <mhayden@neubus.com> 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 10:55 AM 
To: Reese Miller <Reese.Miller@rrc.texas.gov> 
Subject: RE: NOTICE OF RRC SOLICITATION-Document Imaging and ECM 

 

Good morning, Mr. Miller 
 

I wanted to confirm the schedule of events. Is there a typo in the date referenced here: “If your company 
intends to provide a response, they are due no later than 2:00 PM May 31, 2023.” 

 
 

 
Mandy Hayden 
Neubus, Inc. 
2300 Greenhill Drive, Bld 9, Ste 900 
Round Rock, TX 78664 
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email: mhayden@neubus.com (preferred) 
(P) 512-348-8725 
(F) 512-532-6090 

 
"NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information 
intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you should delete this message. Any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any 
action based on it, is strictly prohibited." 

 
 

From: Reese Miller <Reese.Miller@rrc.texas.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: Mandy Hayden <mhayden@neubus.com> 
Subject: NOTICE OF RRC SOLICITATION-Document Imaging and ECM 

 
[CAUTION]  

 This email originated from outside of Neubus email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Dear prospective respondent, 
 

The Railroad Commission of Texas (RRC) (Agency # 455), is soliciting bids for 
Document Imaging and ECM services. This opportunity is being solicited under 
the DIR Agreement. If your company intends to provide a response, they are 
due no later than 2:00 PM May 31, 2023. 

 
The schedule of events for this solicitation is listed below. 

 
Date Activity 

March 31, 2023 ISSUANCE OF SOW 

April 14, 2023, 2:00 PM CT DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING 
QUESTIONS (NO LATER THAN 2:00 PM 
CT) 

April 21, 2023 AGENCY RESPONSE TO WRITTEN 
QUESTIONS 

April 28, 2023, 2:00 PM CT RESPONSE DUE DATE (NO LATER 
THAN 2:00 PM CT) 

May 31, 2023 ANTICIPATED AWARD 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at reese.miller@rrc.texas.gov. 

Thank you, 

J. Reese Miller, CTCM, CTCD 
Contract Manager 
Operations: Railroad Commission of Texas 
 512.463.6752 
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 reese.miller@rrc.texas.gov 
Take our Customer Service Survey 
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